
Meeting The Muse Presents the
First Annual Celebration of  Earth Day

Sunday, April 22, 2018
walk a Low Tide Labyrinth and scribe Earth Prayers in the sand

Each year, April 22 marks the anniversary of  the birth of  the modern environmental movement 
in 1970.  Earth Day 1970 gave voice to that emerging consciousness, channeling the energy of  
the anti-war protest movement and putting environmental concerns on the front page.

Please join us as we honor Mother Earth and set in motion our global prayers for peace. Bring 
intentions of  peace to your walk on the low tide labyrinth and then scribe your prayers into the 
sand. The sea will take them to heart as the tide rolls in.

Where: Salisbury Beach State Reservation                	
             Parking Lot #2,  Salisbury, MA

When:  Sunday, April 22, 2018 

Time:   Gather at 11am

Donations gratefully accepted

All Welcome – (light) Rain or Shine! 

Be sure to bring your water bottle.

For directions please visit cameronart.com 
under posts. For questions, e-mail: 

Cameron Sesto: cameron@cameronart.com 
Rose Russo: pathways-rose@comcast.net


